News Release – For Immediate Release 

Carissa Ball is the 2011 Glidden Scholar

Carissa Ball, a graduate and Valedictorian of the Kewanee High School Class of 2011 was selected as the 2011 recipient of the Glidden Family Scholarship.  She is the daughter of Mr. & Mrs. Wes Ball of Kewanee.


Carissa is planning to pursue her Bachelor of Arts degree at Illinois Wesleyan University in Bloomington, Illinois this fall.  She has yet to zero in on a major field.


During her years at Kewanee High School, she was deeply involved in school activities.  She participated in Key Club, Student Council, FCCLA, TEAM, and was selected to participate at the J. Kyle Braid Leadership Camp.  She was also a member of the volleyball team, Pom Pon squad, and track team.


She indicated that her parents had the most influence in inspiring and encouraging her to do her very best.


Among those identified as her favorite teachers, she named Mrs. Ellerbrock and Mrs. Sheahan.


Her hobbies include spending time with close friends and listening to dance music.  Her favorite food is pasta in its many forms.


We know Carissa will represent the Glidden Family Scholarship very well as she pursues her college studies and enters her chosen career.  We wish her every success in the future.
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Pictured:  Carissa Ball, recipient of the 2011 Glidden Family Scholarship

